Due to the current concerns with the Corona Virus (COVID-19),
The National Toy Train Museum and National Toy Train Library
will delay our season opening to the public until

Saturday, April 18, 2020

to protect the health of our guests, staff and volunteers.

We will closely monitor the situation at a local and national level
over the next several weeks and make necessary adjustments
to our schedule as needed.

We apologize for the inconvenience and hope you understand our
top priority is protecting our guests, staff and volunteers.
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